
TO ALL MEMBERS 
OF ASIAN KICKBOXING CONFEDERATION (WAKO ASIA) 

Dear President, Dear Secretary General, 

We hope this letter reaches you in good health and spirits. 

With the present letter, we would like to confirm you as previously announced, that the Kickboxing 
competition for the 6th Asian Indoor and Martial Arts Games 2021 will be held from 25 to 29 November 
2024 at the Assumption University Suvarnabhumi Campus (John Paul II Sports Center) in Bangkok, 
Thailand. 

At that occasion, recently, the Kickboxing Technical Handbook has been communicated by Olympic 
which, are entitled to send athletes to participate in the Kickboxing competition of the 6th Asian Indoor 
and Martial Arts Games, Bangkok-Chonburi 2021.Council of Asian (OCA) and the 6th Asian Indoor 
and Martial Arts Games organizing committee (AIMAGOC) to the Asian National Olympic Committee 
members of the Olympic Council of Asia (OCA) which, are entitled to send athletes to participate in 
the Kickboxing competition of the 6th Asian Indoor and Martial Arts Games, Bangkok-Chonburi 2021. 

Subject to the approval of Asian country National Olympic Committee, the national federation 
members of the Asian Kickboxing Confederation, are entitled to participate in the Kickboxing 
competition of the 6th Asian Indoor & Martial Arts Games 2021. 

You are requested to Kindly contact the National Olympic Committee in your country to inform them 
of the availability of your athletes in participation in Kickboxing competition of the 6th Asian Indoor 
and Martial Arts Games and to obtain the necessary information about the Kickboxing Technical 
Handbook of the 6th Asian Indoor and Martial Arts Games 2021 and to fully comply with it contains. 

Please be assured that Mr. Nasser Nassiri, the President of Asian Kickboxing Confederation, the 
executives of the Board of Directors of Asian Kickboxing Confederation, me and Mr. Euncheon 
Jeong, the Technical Delegate of the Kickboxing Competition of the 6th Asian Indoor and Martial Arts 
Games 2021 remaining at your disposal for any additional information you may need and will assist 
you for a successful participation of these prestigious competitions. 

Your inquiry about the Kickboxing competition of Kickboxing Technical Handbook of for the 6th Asian 
Indoor and Martial Arts Games 2021 (if any), should be addressed to the following emails: 

➢ aimag2021-kickboxing@wakoasia.com
➢ e.jeong@wakoasia.com
➢ info@wakoasia.com
➢ zahedi@wakoasia.com

You will receive soon the additional information and guidelines in that regard. 

Sincerely yours, 

Sina Zahedi 

Secretary’ General 
Asian Kickboxing Confederation 

13 Mai 2024 
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